NEWSLETTER SURVEY

LET US KNOW . . .

As parents and educators, we teach our children together. We make a team that shapes children's lives — which is why we like to keep in touch with you. Our newsletter is one way we do that. We'd like your help in making it as good as it can be. In order to help us do that, please take a few minutes to answer these questions. Circle your answers and return the completed survey to your child's teacher.

- Do you receive our newsletter regularly? yes / no / sometimes
- Do you actually read it? yes / no / sometimes / never
- Is it published: too often / not often enough / just enough?
- Does it provide enough information, such as: dates / schedules / changes / announcements / updates?
- Does it provide information helpful to parents, such as: parenting tips / ways to teach children at home / resources available when you need help / explanations of programs?
- Does it keep you informed about: educational trends / upcoming issues / new legislation / school board issues?
- Is our newsletter: easy to read / difficult to understand?
- Is material presented in enough time? yes / no / sometimes
- Would you like artwork or graphics? more / less / don't care
- Would you like to see students' work? more / less / don't care
- Do you feel that our newsletter is: interesting / informative / fun / boring / varies with each issue / forget it! / worth doing?
- What can we include or eliminate from our newsletter that would make it more valuable for you?